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Thank you for your interest in raising awareness of YWCA’s groundbreaking new

report: We've Been Robbed: Young Women and Gender Diverse People’s Housing

Experiences and Solutions.

Please find below a social media tile and recommended caption for promoting this

report.

Background on the report
In 2024, YWCA Australia partnered with Swinburne University of Technology to

investigate the housing experiences of young women and young gender diverse

people across Australia.

Led by Professor Wendy Stone, the research has gathered lived experiences from a

diverse range of young women and young gender diverse people to shine a light on

the challenges and solutions surrounding housing security for young people in

Australia.



Social media tiles
Instagram / LinkedIn tile:

Facebook tile:



Social media caption
Suggested caption:

I recently attended YWCA’s launch of their new report on gender inequality in
Australia’s housing market. This report gathered lived experiences from a diverse
range of young women and young gender diverse people, and what is clear is that
we need to take real steps to ensure young women and gender diverse people are
given an equal opportunity in our housing market.

YWCA Australia’s social media pages

Below are the links to YWCA Australia’s social media accounts, for if you would like
to tag them in any content.

Facebook - YWCA Australia
Twitter / X - YWCA Australia
Instagram - ywcaaustralia
LinkedIn - YWCA Australia

https://www.facebook.com/YWCAAustralia
https://twitter.com/ywcaaus
https://www.instagram.com/ywcaaustralia/
https://www.youtube.com/LGFBAUS
https://www.linkedin.com/company/look-good-feel-better-australia
https://www.linkedin.com/company/ywca-australia/

